Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 160 Wednesday, May 14, 2014

The last day of school will be Tuesday, June 10™. Administration

Military recruiters will be situated at a table outside the cafeteria throughout all lunches on the following dates:
Army National Guard: Wednesday, May 14th
Air Force: Tuesday, May 20th
Army: Wednesday, May 21st

The writing center will be closed today, May 14 periods 1-6 due to AP testing. Guidance

Although it's getting warmer outside, the dress code for school remains the same. Please remember the following tips. We
should see:

- Shorts that are finger tip length

- Skirts and dresses that are 2" below finger tips.

- No bare stomachs or backs

- No visible undergarments including bra straps and boxers

- No hoods or hats
Failure to comply could result in either getting a change of clothes from the nurse or your parents. Make sure you dress
appropriately during the last few weeks of school. Administration

ATTENTION ALL SENIORS: Each Senior must fill out the Senior Graduation Survey on Naviance under the ABOUT ME tab, listed
under "Surveys to Take". This survey is will be listed on your debt list if not completed. The survey will close on May 31st. If you
have questions or trouble getting on Naviance, see Mrs. Ziegler in the College and Career Center. E. Ziegler

Seniors: Jostens orders were delivered this past Friday. If you were unable to pick up your order, please see Mrs. Ridley in the
main office to pick it up and find out if a balance is owed, cash or money order only. If you have not paid for your cap & gown
yet, now is the time to do so. Cash or money only, cost is $32.26.

Baccalaureate: Seniors, please note that the location for this year’s Baccalaureate service on Tuesday, June 3, at 7:00 pm has
been changed to Lancaster Church of the Brethren. Administration

Locker clean-out for Seniors will be during their English class on Friday, May 23, 2014. Students may keep their books until their
exams, but Senior lockers must be completely cleaned out by May 30, 2014. Students need to lock their lock on the hasp, leaving
the locker door OPEN so that they will not be charged a $10 locker clean-out fee on their debts. Administration

SENIORS must satisfy their debts by May 27, 2014 or they will not be able to participate in the graduation ceremony at Calvary

Church on Wednesday, June 4, 2014. All debts must be paid with cash or money order. This includes library, cafeteria, books

and/or school property. Please stop by the high school office, as soon as possible, to make sure you have no debts.
Administration

Any TSA club member missing club on Friday, May 16, and eligible to vote for officers, must see Mr. Nolt for an absentee ballot
by 3pm on Thursday, May 15. R.Nolt

Members of Project Manhood and Women and Leadership will meet Friday, May 16th after 6th period in the Main Entrance
Lobby. Buses leave at 1:00. Don't be late. Tom Coleman

Attention Juniors: Franklin and Marshall College offers an opportunity for 1 senior student to take a free course each semester.
Course offerings are very limited. If you are interested, please see Mrs. Stoudt in the guidance office by Thursday May 22.

Students interested in going on the 2015 France trip: There will be an informational meeting on Wednesday, May 21 at 6:30 pm
in Room 205 for parents and students. You must be enrolled in Level 3 or above for the 2014-2015 school year. See Mrs. Kerri

Frederick with any questions. K. Frederick

Attention all students: We are looking for creative and motivated students who are interested in helping to design next year's
yearbook. Please see Mrs. Daveler in room 25 or Mrs. Wolfe in room 124 for an application. J. Daveler

-see other side-



The last day the Bluetique will be open this school year is Thursday, May 15", Be sure to buy all of your last-minute Township
attire and candy before then! Thank you for your patronage and another successful year at the Bluetique! The Bluetique Staff

Have you ever wanted to dress up as a SuperHero? Now is your chance. Come out and support the Wounded Warrior Project by
participating at the, “Be A Health Hero 5K” on May 17", Sponsored by Student Awareness Club and the Wellness Committee. For
more information visit the school’s website and for registration go to go.mtwp.net/5k.

The Girls High School Soccer Program will hold its preseason meeting in the high school cafeteria on Monday, May 19th, at 7:00
PM. The meeting is for all players and parents of incoming freshmen, as well as grades 10 to 12, interested in trying out for the
Fall, 2014 Girls High School team. Attendance is strongly recommended. T. Law

Attention any student interested in trying out for Dance Team: Clinics will be held in the South gym today, May 14th, 3-5pm to
learn the choreography and May 16" 3-4pm to review and rehearse. The Audition is Wednesday, May 21% 3:15pmiin
Convocation Hall. Current 8" graders through current Juniors may audition for the 2014-2015 MTHS Dance Team.

Girls Volleyball End of Year meeting is in the Cafeteria on May 29 at 3:00. J. Tankesley
TODAY’S SPORTS
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME

Bvolley LL League Final - HOST H HS Arena 7:00




